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Contact the Chamber with questions, comments, ideas or information, call 589-1242,  

e-mail us at morrismnchamber@gmail.com,  
go to our webpage at www.morrismnchamber.org,  

“Like” us on Facebook (Morris Area Chamber of Commerce).   
 

Call 320-589-1242 or e-mail morrismnchamber@gmail.com to have your event listed in Friday Facts. Deadline for 
submission to next week’s Friday Facts is Wednesday at NOON  
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STEVENS County CARES Grant Program Grant Applications 

For Businesses & Non-Profit Organizations Impacted by COVID 19 

 
Applications will be accepted on an ongoing basis until September 1, 2020 at 4 p.m. 

 
Applications and guidelines can be found on the Stevens County 

website: www.co.stevens.mn.us 

 
 
Stevens County CARES Grant Program is now open to businesses and nonprofits with a 
physical location in Stevens County who have experienced reduced revenue and/or 
increased demand for services in response to COVID-19. 
  
Businesses and nonprofits may request up to $10,000 and must apply by September 1, 
2020. Actual grant funds awarded will be based on a number of key factors as outlined in 
the application forms.  
  
Due to the short timeframe, I encourage all applicants to apply as soon as they are ready. 
Stevens County wants to help as many of our businesses and nonprofits as possible. 

 

http://www.co.stevens.mn.us/


 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 
  

 
 
 

 



 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
  

 

COLORING PAGES CAN BE PICKED 
UP AT THE MORRIS PUBLIC 

LIBRARY! 
 

 



 
 
  

 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 


